
Welcome Back to CES!

 August 2022

8/25 Back to School Night 5:30
8/30 School Picture Day 9/5   Labor Day - No school9/6   Vision & Hearing Screenings

9/7   Rachel's Challenge program
9/12-16 6th Grade Expedition Yellowstone

Dear Parents / Guardians:
 
I hope you have had a fulfilling summer so far and have plans to finish the summer out with additional activities and memories. 
 I'm excited about the successes we experienced this last year and grateful for the opportunities that this coming school year 
will provide in building on your student's previous successes.  Please plan on an open house to be held at Cokeville Elementary 
on Thursday, August 25 th at 5:30 p.m. starting in the gym.  If you haven't already, please be sure to register your student(s) 
online at the Lincoln County School District #2 website for this coming school year.  As we prepare for the start of the 2022-
2023 school year, below is some information to be aware of:
 
Free and reduced lunch forms are available online at the Lincoln County School District #2 website.  If your child qualifies for 
free and reduced lunch, lunch would be billed at that price.   For students who do not qualify for free and reduced lunch, 
meal prices would be as listed below:
 
Elementary Breakfast $2.00
Elementary Lunch-$3.00
There is still a slim possibility that a government agency will pick up the cost for lunches as has occurred over the last two 
years, but currently it doesn't look promising.  If a government agency is able to pay for all meals, this information will be 
shared out.   
 
This year students will be able to begin arriving for school at 7:40 a.m.   This will ensure we have appropriate supervision for 
your student when they arrive at school.  Buses will arrive at 7:40 a.m. and breakfast will begin being served at 7:40 a.m.  As 
normal, the start of the day bell will ring at 8:00 a.m. to begin classes.  
 
We will continue utilizing Raptor this year as a safety precaution.  You will remember this means that if you or a guest need to 
go past the office during regular school hours when students are in the building, you and/or your guest would need to bring a 
driver's license to scan.  Thank you for your cooperation in making our school safer.       
 
As with years past, our Cokeville Elementary handbook is located on the school website.  This includes processes and 
expectations for the year.  Please refer to the website for a copy of our handbook and to review the dress code which is 
included in the handbook.  
 
We are looking forward to a great year and acknowledge the importance of partnering with you as a team to help your child 
be successful.  Cokeville Elementary Staff looks forward to working with you to help meet the learning needs of your child. 
 Please enjoy the rest of your summer!
 
Sincerely,
 
Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal




